Cambridge, Jennifer

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi,

Please find below a new application for tree works in a_consgervation area. There is no
need to consult on this application and please log as a NV.

Thank you.

Alex Hutson
Trees and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5939

————— Original Message-----

From: landsley ware [mailto:landsley.ware@virgin.net]
Sent: 10 July 2009 15:23

To: Hutson, Alex

Subject: The Fig Tree

RE: The Fig Tree at 33, Princess Road. London NWl1l 8JS Location in patic at back of
house.

Dear Alex, thank you so much for your help today. The works we would propose having
Tree Care carry out on the Fig Tree would be the same at in previous years. A crowrn/
canopy reduction of one third.

And if you are satisfied I will call Tree Care and make an appointment.
Alex perhaps you could email me your approval on this so that I can ensure Tree Care
feel confident to proceed.

My contact details are Landsley Ware , 33 Princess Road, London NW1l 8JS 02077224761.
07971240163

Thank you again Alex.
Kindest regards
Landsley




